Tuesday, February 4, 2025

Dear Parents/Guardians

We have planned a trip to Greenbank Sports Academy on Wednesday 12<sup>th</sup> February for our primary pupils to take part in a New Age Kurling (NAK) tournament.

The tournament will take place during school time and pupils will return before home time, with the tournament running from 10:00am – 2:30pm

Please can you make sure your child has their PE kit with footwear suitable for a sports hall.

School will provide a pack lunch for pupils.

Could you please complete the permission slip below and return to school.

Best wishes,

Mr D Swanston Headteacher

I do / do not (please delete as appropriate) for my child \_\_\_\_\_

to attend the trip to Greenbank sports academy 12.02.25.

Name:

Signed:

Yew Tree Lane, West Derby, Liverpool, L12 9HN www.stvin.com Tel: 0151 228 9968 office@stvin.com @StVincentL12 St Vincent's School is part of the Catholic Blind Institute Registered Charity No. 1102657 Company Limited by Guarantee Registered in England No. 5010874





